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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are quickly approaching the end of this school year and the start 

of the summer holidays.  I hope you all have a wonderful summer with 

friends and family and look forward to seeing you all at the start of the 

autumn term. 

The first day back in school for the children will be Tuesday Sep-

tember 5th. 

Year 6 Leavers and Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 

We will be saying goodbye to our Y6 children at the end of term and 

celebrating their time in school during the Leavers’ assembly on the 

last afternoon of term, Tuesday 25th July.  Year 6 parents are wel-

come to come and find a seat in the school hall from 2:30pm and the 

assembly will start at 2:45pm. 

Staff leavers 

We will also be saying goodbye to some staff, as they leave at the end 

of this school year.   

Miss Geeson will be leaving us and taking up a teaching assistant posi-

tion in another school. 

Miss Snape has taken up a teaching position at another school and will 

also be leaving us. 

Miss Wilkinson will leave us at the end of this term. 

I would to take this opportunity to thank Miss Geeson, Miss Snape and 

Miss Wilkinson for all their hard work and commitment to the chil-

dren during their time at Annesley.  They have all made a real differ-

ence and will be missed.  We wish them all well for the future. 

Sports Clubs 

In June’s newsletter, I mentioned that an after school football club will 

be running on Wednesdays from September.  The club will start on 

13th September and run between 3:30pm and 4:30pm.  I am pleased to 

say that there will also be additional sports clubs running after school 

on both Tuesdays and Thursdays.  The activities in these sports clubs 

will change periodically as we move through the school year.  More 

information will follow in September. 
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School Calendar 

2023-24 

Please see the link be-

low to the Notting-

hamshire County 

Council School Calen-

dar 

2023-2024-calendar-v2.pdf 

(nottinghamshire.gov.uk)  

INSET DAYS 2023-24  

Our Administration 

day and Inset days for 

next year are as fol-

lows: 

Monday 4th Septem-

ber 

Monday 6th November 

Thursday January 4th 

Friday January 5th 

Friday February 9th 

Friday June 14th 

https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/media/3769313/2023-2024-calendar-v2.pdf
https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/media/3769313/2023-2024-calendar-v2.pdf


Website 

We are currently in the process of reviewing and updating our school website.  The new version will 

hopefully be live before the start of the new school year in September.  More information will follow 

in due course. 

School Uniform and PE kit 

Our school uniform can be purchased via:    sales@ultimateid.co.uk 

A link to the company can be found on the school website.  The school office does have some surplus 

stock, which will be available to buy at a discounted price before the end of the school term.  Please 

contact the school office if you may be interested.   Just as a reminder, from September,  we will be 

returning to the routine of children coming to school every day in their school uniform.  Children will 

need to bring their PE kit in a separate bag and change into their kit for their PE session.  Our school 

PE uniform will consist of a plain white t-shirt, dark shorts and plimsolls or trainers. A plain dark col-

oured tracksuit will be acceptable in colder weather. The PE kit will not need to be logoed and is easily 

available in most large supermarkets.   

Summer Fayre 

Our summer fayre took place last Friday after school and it was a great afternoon.  It was wonderful to 

see so many of you in attendance and the amount raised was approximately £1200.  Thankyou so 

much for your support!  I must also say a huge thankyou to Miss Peacock and our Parents for Pupils 

group (P4P) for  organising the event. It was very successful and we look forward to building on this 

next year. 

End of year discos — Thursday 20th July 

F2, Y1 and Y2 3:30—4:45 Beach Party   Y3, 4 and 5 5:15pm—6:30pm Punk   Y6 5—6:30pm Punk  

Tickets for the discos are now for sale on Parent Pay from Monday 10th July.  They are £4 and include 

a hot dog or pizza. 

School dinner price change 

Nottingham City Council Catering, our suppliers of school dinners, are increasing their prices in the 

new school year.  From September, a school dinner will be £2.50 for the main school and £2.15 for 

nursery. 

Nursery lunchtime and afternoon session price change  

The price of lunchtime and afternoon nursery sessions will be increasing in the new school year.  This 

will be the first price rise in over 8 years.  From September, a lunchtime session will cost £3.50 and an 

afternoon session will be £15. 
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Year 4 have arrived at The Mill Adventure Base for their residential stay.  They are hav-

ing a great time! 

 

 

 

Year 5 enjoyed a day out at Rufford Coun-

try Park earlier this week.  Here are some 

of the children on the archery range. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 have been com-

pleting some clay work 

in the style of Henry 

Moore.  Here are a cou-

ple of fabulous exam-

ples. 
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